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“Optimising future time to diagnosis for the Multiple Myeloma (MM) patient through understanding the 

current secondary care patient journey to inform a future exemplar pathway” 

“Termination Statement of Joint Working Project” 

 

 

Bristol Myers Squibb (BMS) and Newcastle Upon Tyne Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust entered into an 

agreement to deliver a “Optimising future time to diagnosis for the Multiple Myeloma (MM) patient 

through understanding the current secondary care patient journey to inform a future exemplar pathway” 

collaborative working project.  

Due to organizational changes within BMS, full deliverables for this collaborative working project cannot 

be med and the project will terminate. Therefore, the joint working agreement was terminated effective 

31st August 2024.  

The project originally commenced in October 2022 and was terminated in August 2024.  
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